
Addendum 
HCR543 – Food Safety & Protection Course 

Reviewed at the April 2CAPC Committee 
 

Per review and discussion of the above course by the CAPC Committee, I am submitting the requested 
addendum to move the course forward for approval. 
 

1. I met with Kathleen Dixon via Zoom on April 7 to discuss her concerns about the course. She 
assures me that after further review of the course she does not have any concerns and is in 
favor of moving the course forward through the approval process. 

2. The Regulatory Science program is willing to share classes with other programs who have an 
interest in the courses and consider adding courses from other departments that support this 
course. 

3. Katherine Kenny, Associate Dean of the Edson College has requested an impact statement from 
the AgBus College; this will be submitted upon receipt. 

 
JoAnn Pfeiffer 
Director, Clinical Research Management & Regulatory Science Programs 
 
 


